
 

 

Standards Announcement  
Project 2016-EPR-02 Enhanced Periodic 
Review of Voltage and Reactive Standards 
VAR-001-4.1 and VAR-002-4 
 
Final Recommendations and Consideration of Comments Posted  
 
Now Available   
 
The Enhanced Periodic Review of Voltage and Reactive Standards has been completed. The Final 
Recommendations and Consideration of Comments have been posted on the project page. 
 
The standards reviewed were as follows: 

• VAR-001-4.1 – Voltage and Reactive Control 

• VAR-002-4 – Generator Operation for Maintaining Network Voltage Schedules 
 
For information on the Standards Development Process, refer to the Standard Processes Manual. 
 

For more information or assistance, contact Standards Developer, Scott Barfield-McGinnis (via email), or at 
(404) 446-9689. 
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